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Mayor Jacobs Issues Statement on Pfizer Doses 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs issues the following statement on the 
Pfizer doses. 
 
“I am proud of Dr. Martha Buchanan and I am confident in the good work the Knox County 
Health Department does every day. I certainly wish this had not happened, but I also think it’s 
unrealistic to believe that when you’re undertaking an operation of this magnitude mistakes 
won’t be made. KCHD is taking a close look at their processes and will do everything they can 
to make sure it doesn’t happen again.” 
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